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As a resident and small business owner in SE Portland- I did not think it was possible 

to enact new laws to make the quality of life of my fellow Portlander's worse... but 

here we are.    

 

This is a childish and incompetently drawn up plan that will decrease public saftey, 

cleanliness and wellbeing of our city all while promoting a new wave of transient 

migration from elsewhere to take advantage of our "compassion." This bill will also 

obviously overwhelm our already burdened justice system with frivilous lawsuits. This 

bill will create even a larger barrier for everyone involved to help those who are drug 

addicted to get them clean and productive members of our city.     


